Blake Stark Joins
Cconstruction Team

Firm News
April 15, 2025

We are happy to announce that Blake Stark has joined our Construction Service
Group in our Chicago office.

Blake uses a collaborative approach to represent clients facing a variety of issues,
such as construction-related accidents and defects, OSHA citations, and
contractual issues. Our firm is lucky to have him!
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